Sent: Monday, 10 July 2023 11:26 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to 2023/130: concerts regarding traffic proximity to
residential Area

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear government :

| am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed development application, DA2023/130. The primary
concerns | have are related to the potential traffic issues and its close proximity to our residential area.

Introducing additional traffic from this project will worsen the already congested roads in our neighborhood, leading
to longer commute times and compromising pedestrian and cyclist safety. Furthermore, the proximity of the
development to our residential area raises concerns about potential disruption to our peaceful living environment.

1 urge you to consider the impact on traffic, quality of life, and strain on existing infrastructure and services.
Conducting a comprehensive traffic impact assessment and evaluating the potential effects on nearby residents'
quality of life is essential. Mitigation measures should be put in place to minimize congestion and ensure the safety
and well-being of the community.

Please take into account the concerns of residents and reassess the proposed development application with a focus
on preserving the character, safety, and livability of our community.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
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